
 

 

 
 

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification  
P4P Data Request Deadline Reminder 

October 13, 2015  
 
 
Dear Providers, 
 
This is a friendly reminder that the deadline to request 2015 P4P data for certain Levels of Care is 
approaching. Please see the attached schedule to determine the deadline for requesting data for you 
Level(s) of Care, as well as the form to be used to request your data. As a reminder, only one form 
should be completed for each Parent ID requesting data. Data for more then one Level of Care may be 
requested from each Parent Provider at a time. Please send the completed form and any questions to: 
CBH_DBHIDS_P4P@phila.gov. 
 
2015 P4P Provider Detailed Data Schedule 
 
Provider Request for P4P Detailed Data 
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https://dbhids.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/2015-P4P-Provider-Detailed-Data-Schedule.pdf
https://dbhids.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Provider-Request-for-P4P-Detailed-Data.pdf

